9/30/2009 3:25:53 PM
FW: cost cutting idea

FYI -

From: Green, Rebecca L

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 3:24 PM
To: Meares, Donna

Subject: cost cutting idea

There should be a place on the intranet to let the person sign in and get the most recent copy of there pay stub. That would
eliminate the need to print pay stubs 2 times a month; It also gives the person the option to just look at it or if they need to

print it they can. The whole year should be available so people don't have to print any unless they just need it. It would
also be secure if you had to log in with your user name and password.

Thank you

Rebecca L. Green
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